From: Catalina Balan

Sent: 24 August 2015 12:28

To: McClue, Jonathan

Subject: Ref 2015/4030/P - Mortimer Estate
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr McClue

I understand that you are the planning officer dealing with the plans regarding Mortimer Estate.

I live on the Kilburn Gate estate. | used to rent from one landlord on the Kilburn Gate estate in the days before
new exteriors were put on the buildings. | rather liked the bricks and mortar composition of these buildings. |
then had to leave the flat and moved away for a period.

By some coincidence, | then moved back to Kilburn Gate and ended up renting another flat with a different
landlord. The estate looks quite different from how it used to lock but certainly, in my view, not for the better.
The new brick looks very false and is out of keeping with the remaining original brick and the two white
buildings do not blend in with the rest of the estate either. | think it a real such a shame to cover authentic
brick and feel the estate is ruined.

| do not want the area to be downgraded in this way and so very strongly object to Mortimer Estate
experiencing the same fate.

Kind regards

Catalina Balan
90 Kilburn Gate



